AUSTIN GILBERT and SULLIVAN SOCIETY March Newsletter, 1981

NEXT MEETING: Sunday, April 5th, 3:00 pm - at Enid Hallock's - 4001 Cherrywood. (Please note, the meeting is NOT on Monday. This is due to rehearsal schedule.) For directions call Enid at 477-0858 or Reba at 327-2277. If inclined to nibble, please bring refreshments!

LAST MEETING: Jean Wilson came and discussed what was needed for the May production (cabaret style) at Zachery Scott. This will be discussed further at our meeting on Sunday. Volunteers are needed in the following areas.

- 1. Hosts six each night
- 2. Dressers two each night
- 3. Several people to work on costumes
- 4. Prop person

Father Robert Williams also visited us and gave a very informative talk on the D'oyly Carte and its need for funds. The Gilbert and Sullivan Society has donated \$200.00 toward helping to keep it operative. If you would like to donate any amount of money it would be greatly appreciated. Donations may be sent to:

D'OYLY CARTE'S OPERA COMPANY Mr. Peter Riley, General Manager Rooms 261-263 Savoy Hotel, The Strand, London, England: WC 2.

Telephone (direct distance dial): 0-11-44-1-836-1533 Mr. Frederick Lloyd, General Manager Mr. Peter Riley, Deputy General Manager

Father Williams also shared a copy of an article on this subject which appeared in the Irish Times. Anyone interested in this article may contact Carole Smith (451-6184).

MISCELLANEOUS NEWS: The list of members in good standing (those who have paid dues!) will be enclosed in next month's newsletter.

DON'T FORGET, WE MEET SUNDAY THE 5th. instead of Monday. See you there.

Carole Smith Secretary

Carole Smith, Secretary